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IEM Committee

From: Kyle Ellison <kylethevagabond@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 3:45 AM
To: IEM Committee
Cc: Autumn R. Ness
Subject: Input on 

Aloha, 
 
I appreciate your consideration of the sustainable tourism initiative being put forth by Elle Cochran, 
and if there’s still time to do so I wanted to offer a little bit of input for the committee’s 
consideration. 
 
Mahalo for all your efforts! 
 
—- 
 
Some thoughts off the top of my head: 
 
A form on the airplane that educates visitors is awesome—but it would be even more awesome if it 
were digital somehow so it isn’t creating more paper, storage, weight on the planes, staff to 
transport/manage it,  etc.  Unfortunately I don’t have an answer for that off the top of my head, but 
just a thought. 
 
As for the training of activity staff, concierge, etc (which I highly support!), I think it would behoove 
the motion to have that part well defined in terms of a curriculum, topics to be covered, length of 
study, and the credentials required for the staff who would teach the course.  
 
Same goes for the list of volunteer opportunities. Is there a vetting process for inclusion?  
 
Kyle Ellison  
Sent from my iPhone 


